
 

     Press Release 

 

Deputy Prime Minister and Minister for Home Affairs Hon. Bimalendra Nidhi visited 

the residence of the Thai Ambassador in Kathmandu this evening to express 

condolences, on behalf of the Government and people of Nepal, on the sad passing 

away of King Bhumibol Adulyadej. 

The Deputy Prime Minister conveyed to Mr. Ek-att Thitaram, Charge d’Affaires a.i. of 

the Royal Thai Embassy in Kathmandu, deep condolences and sympathies to the Royal 

family, the Government, and people of Thailand.  
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